August 14, 2007

Peggy Christensen Director, Ray of Hope PO Box 5407 Kalispell, Mt. 59901

Dear Peggy,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and everyone at 'A Ray of Hope' for striving to make our community a better place to live. Through your assistance and guidance 'A Ray of Hope' has provided immeasurable assistance to multiple needy individuals.

It is my understanding that you are now offering a retreat for individuals that may be facing "their last chance" to turn their lives around. Through your services and compassion you give these people an opportunity and incentive to stay clean, sober, and to build a new life for themselves and their families.

I am sure with your hard work and dedication the program will be a success.

Thank you again for your efforts with the needy members of our community and I wish you the best of luck in your endeavor.

Sincerely,

Roger Nasset

Chief of Police

